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Dear Members,

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

VERNON MIRANDA

With all good wishes,

President

A year has gone by since the government imposed the first lockdown. Our CG premises were 

requisitioned by the BMC under The Epidemic Diseases Act and The Disaster Management Act as 

a Covid Care Centre in April 2020. As we were preparing for CG to reopen operations we have been 

adversely affected by the massive surge of the second wave of the Covid -19 pandemic. 

As you are aware, it has been a tradition at CG, to have a Thanksgiving Mass followed by a 

get-together on the last Saturday of April each year, for our members and their families. Last year 

we could not hold this event due to the stringent lockdown enforced. 

This year, we are grateful to His Eminence, Oswald Cardinal Gracias, who has kindly agreed to 

offer The Holy Eucharist at the Streaming of the Mass on Sunday, 25th April 2021 at 9.00 am on 

You Tube, Archdiocese of Bombay, for the well-being of all members of The Catholic Gymkhana 

Ltd., and their families. 

I wish to thank my colleague and MC member, Sunil Lobo for arranging the on line mass with His 

Eminence. 

I take this opportunity to request you and your family members to take the vaccine and stay safe 

while conforming to appropriate Covid protocols and behaviour. 

Members are invited to kindly attend the online mass and join us in thanking God for keeping us and 

our family members safe. Let us offer our prayers together to overcome the perils of the pandemic.
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